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Blessing, Heather

From: peter maxwell <phmaxwell123@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 8:24 PM
To: Blessing, Heather
Subject: Re: Dayton - Sinclair Community College

Hi Heather, 
I attended the Dayton hearing at Sinclair Community College but didn't speak, since there wasn't any remaining 
time. 
What I would have liked to say was: 
 
The citizens of Ohio have voted twice in referenda to eliminate gerrymandering in both state and federal 
election districts.  Both times the votes were overwhelming in favor of having the state divided into voting 
districts that in sum represent the will of the voters. We would think you have heard the message loud and clear, 
and will do your duty. 
It is obvious by our state's congressional representation that the current map is terribly skewed.  When we voted 
for the Democratic slate in 2012 and wound up with 12 Republicans and 4 Democrats, it is obvious how the 
vote is being distorted. 
Let's do it right this time! 
 
 
 
Peter H. Maxwell 
860.202.0219 
495 Crest Hill Avenue 
Vandalia, OH 45377 
 
 
On Fri, Aug 20, 2021 at 11:50 PM Heather.Blessing@ohiohouse.gov <Heather.Blessing@ohiohouse.gov> 
wrote: 

Dear Mr. Maxell: 

  

If possible, would you please complete and email back to me a witness information form (attached) or bring a completed form to the 
hearing?  Additionally, if you would like to submit a written copy of your testimony (which is not required), you may also email it to 
us in advance if you like, or a bring a copy to the hearing. 

  

Sincerely, 

Heather Blessing 

  

*** 

Heather N. Blessing, Esq. 
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Deputy Chief Legal Counsel, Office of the Speaker 

Ohio House of Representatives  

77 S. High Street Columbus,  

14th Floor, Ohio 43215 

Office: 614.466.9194 

Mobile: 614.352.5819 

Heather.Blessing@ohiohouse.gov 

  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential, attorney work product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify the sender by return e-mail. 

  

From: peter maxwell <phmaxwell123@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:30 PM 
To: Testimony <testimony@redistricting.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Dayton - Sinclair Community College 

  

What? 

I was thinking that I might speak at the hearing on Tuesday. 

It's a work day for me, so I won't be coming before 11:30. 

  

Peter H. Maxwell 

860.202.0219 

495 Crest Hill Avenue 

Vandalia, OH 45377 


